December 2, 2006

Esteemed guardians of justice,

I humbly ask, for the sake of my family, that you take this plea
for help seriously. Please read the motions I filed with the
Court of Appeals, the response from the State, the order from the
Court of Appeals, and my subsequent request for clarification and

reconsideration. The only document I am not including are the
copies of the 15 motions consisting of 175 pages, filed in
District Court - copies of which are in the Court of Appeals

record. These can be copied and sent if you need them or will be
available shortly on the website we are working on:
www.alaskastateofcorruption.com.

Afterward please advise me if I am being treated fairly. If I am
not my family and I would be forever indebted for your help
and/or advice in protecting the constitutional right to
fundamentally fair procedures for everyone.

I thank you in advance for your help.

David. S. Haeg
P.O. Box 123 s
Soldotna, Alaska 99669
(907) 262-9249
haeg@alaska.net



